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The American Chamber of Commerce in Cameroon (AmCham) has 

admitted UBA Cameroon as a member for the 2022 fiscal year. 

The American Chamber of Commerce in Cameroon is a hub for 

business intelligence and connection. Its primary objective is to 

advance the development of trade, commerce, and investment 

between the United States of America and Republic of Cameroon. It 

pursues policy initiatives at the highest government and business levels 

and provides valuable advocacy, information, networking, and 

business support services. With over 100 members, at present, 

AmCham comprises businesses of all sizes and sectors from 

multinationals and large corporations to personalized operations.  

 



Admission into such a prestigious organization will provide 

opportunities to work with businesses that function notably in 

Cameroon and the USA as well as other countries. UBA Group is the 

only African Bank licensed to operate in the US. The UBA New York 

remains open to business. 

Attending a session of the American Chamber of Commerce in 

Douala, the MD/CEO took time out to present UBA Group as well as 

UBA Cameroon to members. He declare the willingness of the bank to 

work with AmCham in whichever domain where their expertise will be 

required. 

 

  

 

 

 


